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Senator Stepp:

The attached draft is in preliminary form.  I have included a few four–star notes in the
draft (****Note) to guide your review.  If you or the relevant members of the Wisconsin
State Bar Association would like to discuss any of these notes, please feel free to call.
After the outstanding issues have been addressed and you approve of the content of the
draft, I will redraft it in introducible form.

Please feel free to call if you have any questions.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us


